[bookmark: _GoBack][image: N:\Cale Green final logo-SMALL 300dpi (1).jpg]
Thursday 19th March 2020

Dear Parents / Carers
Key Workers

Schools will be staying open for the children of key workers (both parents will need to be key workers) and for vulnerable children (EHCP).

With the information we currently have, the cabinet office has identified who qualifies as a ‘key worker’ below:


- Emergency Service

- Essential NHS staff

- Social Workers

- Military

- School transport

- Education/settings staff

- Essential Adult Services

- Food Delivery/Transport
In order to facilitate our planning, if you believe you qualify as a key worker AND would like to secure continuous education so that you will be able to continue to go to work, please complete the form below. 

You will need to give the following information:   Parent name(s), roles and organisation (details of proof of eligibility will follow later).

We will continue to keep you updated on any new information as and when we receive it. 

Thank you for your continued support in these uncertain times.

D.Marshall
Headteacher
Key Worker Information Form
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